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Ms. Wendy A. Cain

United States Department of Energy

Presented to

For demonstrating exceptional leadership and project management acumen 
as Federal Project Director for the $40 million K-31 Facility Demolition 
Project at the East Tennessee Technology Park, Oak Ridge.  Ms. Cain’s 
leadership, attention to detail, empowerment of team members and 
fostering of open communications enabled the demolition of the K-31 
Building ahead of schedule and under budget.  The K-31 building covered 
approximately 19 acres under one roof and encompassed more than 1.66 
million square feet of floor area.  Completing the K-31 building ahead of 
schedule enabled the acceleration of the cleanup of the East Tennessee 
Technology Park and brings the Department closer the goal of returning an 
environmentally remediated site to the local community.  Ms. Cain 
represents the best of DOE Project Management leadership.
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Secretary of Energy


